
District 9 Business Meeting 
July 13, 2008 

District Officers In Attendance: 
Gene A., DCM 
Phil W., Treasurer 
Laurie H., Secretary 
 
The meeting called to order at approximately 6:40 pm. With a moment of silence followed by The 
Serenity Prayer 
 
Minutes of the June 1, 2008 District 9 Business meeting were reviewed and approved as 
published. 
 
Treasurer’s Report 
Phil W. distributed the Treasurer’s report for May and June 2008 and the bills were presented for 
payment.  Motion was made, seconded and passed to approve the Treasurer’s Reports as 
submitted. 
 
GSR Reports: 
Laurie  - Water Tower Group –our GSR has not been replaced yet.  Attendance is stable at 20+ 
Dave – GSR Milton Freewater Primary Purpose averaging 25 people however one night in 
June they had 38 people there. 
Kate – Sunday Big Book Group –meeting attendance is going well. Last Thursday was the first 
Thursday Night Meeting of a new Woman’s Group at 5:30 pm. 
Earl –  Sunday Afternoon 12 Step Study Group – since the group moved to the VA attendance 
continues to improve lowest 3, highest 17. 
Marc – Thursday Night Open Group – attendance averages 30 to 35 people.   NA people are 
coming to AA more and more. 
Sally – Language of the Heart Tuesday/Thursday Group – averages 25 to 35 people.  Thank 
you letters for contributions that are sent to GSO are sent around with the announcements.  
Gene – reporting for Sunday Eye Opener – Robbie resigned as GSR.  There will be a business 
meeting next week.  Birthdays:  Connie 1 year, Nevel 2 years, Paul 3 years. 
 
Committee Reports: 
Activities – Larry absent 
Answering Service – Dyan – 28 calles this month.  Of the 9 men signed up to receive calls only 
one could be reached by the answering service.  Of the women, only three could be reached.  
Dyan will be rotating the names on the list so that everyone gets called occasionally.   
Archives – Kate received some of the materials this evening prior to the meeting. 
Corrections – Jerry – absent but people are still needed to hold meetings at the prison 
CPCI – needs a chair.   
Pink Can – Sally turned in $88.22 collected from the groups throughout the District. 
Schedules – Larry absent 
Treatment – no chair.  
Literature – Alice absent but an inventory of books on hand was submitted. 
 
Old/New Business: 
The workshop held on June 14

th
 went well, attendance was fair.  There was some objection to the 

District charging a registration fee that included lunch. 
Tim (Activities member) has suggested we hold “Hot August Night Dance” and his suggestion will 
ultimately come before the GSR’s for approval 
July Quarterly will be held next week.  Gene will attend and will drive both days.   
Regional Forum is coming up in August in Spokane. 
 
7

th
 Tradition Basket Passed 

The meeting adjourned with The Lord’s Prayer at approximately 9:20 pm.   


